
Caution: This email originated from outside EPA, please exercise additional caution when
deciding whether to open attachments or click on provided links.

From: Chris Conrad
To: r5hearingclerk
Subject: Beckart Environmental
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2024 2:25:36 PM

Thank you.

Christopher J. Conrad
DeMark, Kolbe & Brodek, S.C.
7418 Washington Avenue
Racine, WI  53406
Phone  (262) 886-9720
Fax (262) 886-3074
chrisc@dkblaw.com
 
Any advice expressed in this writing as to tax matters was neither written nor intended by the sender or DeMark,
Kolbe & Brodek, S.C. to be used and cannot be used by any taxpayer for any purpose. This e-mail and any
attachments may contain privileged or confidential information.  This e-mail is intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to which it is addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby
notified that any copying, distribution, dissemination or action taken in relation to the contents of this e-mail and
any of its attachments is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please
notify the sender immediately and permanently delete the original e-mail and destroy any copies or printouts of
this e-mail as well as any attachments.  To the extent representations are made herein concerning matters of a
client of the firm, be advised that such representations are not those of the client and do not purport to bind them.

mailto:ChrisC@dkblaw.com
mailto:r5hearingclerk@epa.gov

